
NURSERY NEWSLETTER  

NOVEMBER/DECEMBER 2017 
STAY AND PLAY SESSIONS 
Nursery will open for stay and play sessions on Monday 27th November and Wednesday 29th from 

9am – 11am.  We would love to see you in Nursery if you can make it.  Please only attend one session 

and no siblings please due to limited space. Thank you. 

OUTSIDE PLAY 
The children in nursery are encouraged to play outside everyday whatever the weather.  Can you 

please make sure your child has a suitable coat to wear in the Nursery every day.  Hats, gloves and 

scarfs are also welcome and wellies if it is raining.  Please make sure that your child’s clothes are 

named. 

TOY APPEAL 
Each year we ask for donations of wrapped presents for distribution by our local Children’s Centre 

to families in need.  We would like new toys or toys in excellent condition, which are wrapped and 

labelled with an appropriate age and whether suitable for a boy or girl.  This is an excellent way for 

children to learn that Christmas is also a time to give to others less fortunate as well as to receive 

presents.  We hope you will support our appeal, thank you. 

CHRISTMAS SING-A-LONG 
Tuesday 12th December at 9.am – 9.30am - Christmas sing-a-long in the school hall. If your child 

doesn’t attend Nursery on a Tuesday, then please bring them into the school office at 9.am to join 

in with the singing.  Please remember, that if you take photographs or videos of your child at the 

Xmas Sing-a-long, they must NOT be posted on social networking sites.   Thank you. 

CHRISTMAS FAIR 
The Christmas fair will be held on Tuesday 12th December at 2.30pm, you are welcome to bring your 

child and join in the fun. 

NURSERY CHRISTMAS PARTY  
Our Nursery Christmas Party will be on Wednesday 13th December.  This year the party will take 

place in the school hall.  Your child can come to Nursery dressed in party clothes.  If your child 

doesn’t attend Nursery on a Wednesday then you are welcome to drop them off at the school office 

at 9.15am and pick them up at 11.15am. For children who attend Nursery on a Wednesday, bring 

them into Nursery as normal. We are asking for a 50p donation towards food for our party, please 

put the money in a named money bag and bring to Nursery by Wednesday 6th December. Thank you.  

CHRISTMAS LUNCH 
Our Christmas Lunch is on Friday 15th  December.  More details to follow. 

DINNER MONEY 

Dinner money for half term from 03.01.18 – 09.02.18  

Days  Cost  Weeks Total 
1  £2.20  x 6  £13.20 

2  £4.40  x 6  £26.40 

3  £6.60  x 6  £39.60 

4  £8.80  x 6  £52.80 

5  £11.00  x 6  £66.00 

Cheques made payable to North Lincolnshire Council.   

NURSERY CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS 

Nursery will close on Tuesday 19th December at 3.pm and open at 9.am on Wednesday 3rd  

January 2018. 

Wishing you all a very merry Christmas! 


